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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the decision of the Inter-Agency Support Group
on Indigenous Issues to hold, on an exceptional basis, a meeting to consider
appropriate ways of promoting, disseminating and implementing the Declaration
on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, once it is adopted by the General Assembly.
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